
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/19/2019 1:40:34 AM

First name: Jayson

Last name: Works

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I oppose the South Crazy Mountain Lands Swap in it's entirety. The access is currently low and easy

to the public lands. It is also blocked with connecting corners of public sections allowing access from one section

to another. The elk hunting is great how it is now. Swapping land would eliminate this prime hunting land as it

would be privatised and elk really don't roam the higher grounds that are currently private. The public needs to

retain this access point for hunting. I'm also concerned about what the future of this swap would do to motorized

access. It is believed that this swap is being done to consolidate Forest Service inholdings which would make it

much easier for them to make it a Wilderness or WSA. Wilderness and WSA is bad for the public as it pushes out

the majority of users, including elderly, obese, physically disabled, mentally disabled, motorized users and many

others. I also hear controversy over the water rights from Rock Lake Reservoir which I do not know much about.

This swap had also been fast tracked without proper review. Between these four issues, I feel very strongly that

we leave these lands to their current owners. I would prefer that no action is taken. Do not swap lands, we need

to keep these public assets.


